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Benefits Administration Letter 
  
Number: 06 - 206                                                                          Date:  November 2, 2006  

 
S ubject:  Cancellation of Expanded FEHB Enrollment Code Project 
 
 
 
Earlier OPM had considered expanding the FEHB Enrollment Code by January 1, 2008.  We 
have now decided to retain the current three character FEHB enrollment code.  The FEHB 
Program’s need to make additional enrollment codes available has been solved in part by 
recycling some codes that were previously used.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact Mary Hartman by email at mary.hartman@opm.gov.   
Please be sure to distribute this letter to all parts of your organization that are affected.   
       
      Sincerely, 
 
        
 
      Robert F. Danbeck 
      Associate Director 
        for Human Resources Products and Services 
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